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In the current proceeding, we weigh in on how the excess credits in the Rocky Mountain 

Power customer-owned generation and net metering report should be applied. 

 

We agree with the Utah Office of Consumer Services that the best use of these dollars 

would be to apply the funds to the weatherization-assistance program for low-income 

customers. Weatherization provides long-lasting benefits to customers by permanently 

lowering energy needs. We understand that there is already a waiting list for these 

services.  Utah’s weatherization program is a long-established program with significant 

oversight and low-income Utahns would be well-served to have the funds directed to the 

program. 

  

We appreciate the opportunity to comment.  

 

Alan Ormsby, State Director 

AARP Utah 

 

Jean Hill, Director of Government Liaison, Peace and Justice Ministry 

Catholic Diocese of Salt Lake City  

 

Bill Tibbitts, Associate Director 

Crossroads Urban Center 
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Connie Hill, Chairman 

Utah Coalition of Manufactured Homeowners 

 

Gina Cornia, Executive Director 

Utahns Against Hunger 

 

 

 


